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September 30, 2009 
 
 
Sent via e-mail to:  
joewier@mckenzietank.com  
 
 
Mr. Joseph Wier 
Environmental Coordinator 
McKenzie Tank Lines, Inc. 
Post Office Box 1200 
Tallahassee, Florida 32302 
 
Dear Mr. Wier: 
 
On June 24, 2009, we sent you a Non-Compliance Letter that recommended corrective 
actions for possible violations found during a June 8, 2009 inspection of the McKenzie 
Tank Lines facility located at 2778 West Tharpe Street, in Tallahassee.  We visited your 
facility on September 16, 2009 and confirmed that the corrective actions for the alleged 
violations have been completed.  As such, we consider this agency investigation 
resolved and no further agency action is necessary. 
 
We appreciate your cooperation in completing the investigation and in resolving this 
matter.  If you have any questions, please contact Melissa Woehle at 850-595-8360, 
extension 1251 or by e-mail at melissa.woehle@dep.state.fl.us.  

 
Sincerely, 

 
Michael S. Kennedy, P.G.  
Waste Program Administrator 
 
MSK/mwr 
 
c: Donald Alford, dalford@mckenzietank.com 
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